Deped Regional Advisory No. " 3 ﬁ , 5. 2020

November 18, 2020
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concemed public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

THREE-DAY ONLINE SCREENING OF “BIRD OF PREY: TO SAVE OUR EAGLE"

Attached is an emailed letter from the University of the Philippines Visayas Tacloban
College, dated November 18, 2020, announcing the conduct of a three-day Online Screening

of the documentary entitled “Bird of Prey: To Save Our Eagle” on November 20 - 22, 2020 via
Zoom and Vimeo.

The interested participants can refer to the attachment for more information.

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to
Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES VISAYAS
TACLOBAN COLLEGE

Magsaysay Blvd., Tacloban City :
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Dr. RAMIR B. UYTICO
Regional Director
Department of Education Vil
Tacloban City
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Greetings from UP Visayas Tacloban College. If 7070 e

UP Tacloban is partnering with the Philippine Eagle Foundation, Cornell Lab of Ornithology, and
Forest Foundation Philippines to hold a three-day online screening of the documentary entitled
Bird of Prey: To Save our Eagle, a 45-minute cut of the film Bird of Prey. The documentary will be
streamed for registered viewers for free via Zoom and Vimeo from 20 to 22 November 2020.

Bird of Prey is the latest full-length documentary about the Philippine Eagle, the Philippines' na-
tional bird and one of the world's rarest and most endangered raptors. Directed and produced
by the Cornell Lab of Omithology of New York, USA, the film was shot by Emmy Award-winning
cinematographer Neil Rettig. It received at least 16 awards at various film festivals across the
world and has been screened in multiple cities in the US.

In this regard, we wish to invite you and your staff to the opening program and first online
screening of Bird of Prey: To Save cur Eagle on 20 November 2020 at 10:00 to11:30 AM. Please
join us by registering through the link below:

To watch the documentary after the first screening on 20 November until midnight of 22 No-

vember 2020, please register at hitp://bit.Iv/UPV3jtI212.

Should you have more questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via my e-mail address
mtbricnes@up.edu.ph and my mobile number 0915-286-5226.

We believe that the curent pandemic must not be a hindrance for more Filipinos to leam about
the Philippine eagle. As former WWF-Philippines President Lory Tan said in the film, "Filipinos must
know why the Philippine eagle is our national bird.”

Damo nga salamat.

Truly yours,

4.

Mars Edwenson Jo T. Briones
Faculty-in-charge
Office of Continuing Education and Pahinungod

Noted by:
;’ -

Patricia B. Arinto, EAD
Dean

—_ -~y =
o Aﬂmuqu VB 7
-

4 (oS%%

13 0L Am



